
Hi Everyone!
 
I have some great news! The OC Fair & Event Center has taken over operations of the
Equestrian Center on property, now known as The Ranch Community Center (TRCC).
With this expansion of our agricultural programming on property, for the 2025 OC Fair we
are able to offer limited dry camping spots for Livestock exhibitors showing breeding
animals. This is exciting news, but I would like to preface that although we can offer this
opportunity this year there is no guarantee we may be able to continue to offer it in the
future as they continue to expand their programming at TRCC. We will take what we can
get for now!
 
This decision was approved yesterday so we are still working out some of the details, but
with the entry deadline on July 6 approaching I wanted to let everyone know so we can
start getting an interest list together. After entries are closed, those that showed interest
will be contacted on a first come first serve basis to fill the spots we have available. There
will be fees and some required paperwork to fill out once the spot has been made
available to you.
 
If you are interested in camping please respond with the following:

1. Exhibitor Name
2. Specie you will be showing
3. Type and size of your camping vehicle
4. Please specify if your camping trailer will be in addition to the livestock trailer you

will be bringing your animals in
 
This is a great opportunity to get some new exhibitors who have not come to our fair yet
due to camping limitations, so please spread the word to your friends! Please let me
know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Nik Kieler
Agriculture Education Program Coordinator
Centennial Farm & Livestock Dept.
nkieler@ocfair.com
(714) 708-1619 Centennial Farm Office
(714) 708-1595 Livestock Office
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